
 

eNews Direct To Members 
 
This ENews is a new format that Four Wheel Drive Victoria will be sending on a monthly basis or as 
needed, directly to your Inbox. As a member of Four Wheel Drive Victoria you will have the option to OPT 
OUT if you do not want this communication from us. If you do not opt out you will continue to receive 
these emails. You can opt out at any time. 

The latest news from Four Wheel Drive Victoria 

July 2022 
 
Presidents Meeting 
On the 6th of August there is another President’s Meeting following on from the meeting held in April. The 
purpose of this meeting will be the presentation of a Business Case in relation to FWDV purchasing a 
property. Club Presidents are welcome to attend either via Zoom or in person, please let the Four Wheel 
Drive Victoria office know how you will be attending prior to the meeting.  
 
Location:  Manningham Hotel – Pavilion Room. 
Time:  9:30am for 10:00am start 
Morning tea provided. 
 
The Bistro will be open for dining at the conclusion of the meeting should you wish to stay on. 
 

Mt Skene 
The Mt Skene permit system is now open for 
applications for 2022. The road is closed from 16th 
June 2021 until 27th October 2021. If you would like to 
apply for a permit to drive the Licola-Jamieson Rd, 
please login to the website, click resources and under 
Track Permits you will find all the information about 
the MOU and the permit to download and send to 
projects@fwdvictoria.org.au. Please note the section 
listed at the bottom about which dates are full or close 
to capacity. Club affiliation fees must be paid to Four 
Wheel Drive Victoria before your trip commences or 
your permit may be revoked. 
 
Seasonal Closures 
Seasonal Road Closures have come into effect and 
are in force for the period of 16th of June 2022 until 
the 27th of October 2022. Please follow these track 

closures and plan ahead to make sure you are not caught out. A full list of closures from both Parks 
Victoria and DELWP can be found on Four Wheel Drive Victoria’s website, www.fwdvictoria.org.au, under 
Resources -> Track Closures.  
 
Please note: Four Wheel Drive Victoria has an SOP (Standard Operating Procedure) with both Parks 
Victoria and DELWP regarding track closures. Before any track closure is signed off, Four Wheel Drive 
Victoria must be notified and sign off on the closure before it becomes official. All seasonal closures are 
sent to Four Wheel Drive Victoria prior to being listed and are passed onto club executives for feedback to 
supply to Parks Vic/DELWP. 
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